
SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETINGS 

2014-15 

 

 

Tuesday, January 6, 2015 

Safety Committee Meeting – Middle School Library 

 

Attendance:  Dwayne Prosceno, Jim Murtin, Carla Sauer, Jan Dubbs, Kim MacDonald, Christopher Snyder 

Absent:  Doug Brown 

 

Discussion: 

1. Dwayne will get an email out for all concerning safety measures during the winter months  in 

regards to slips/falls due to ice or snow covered sidewalks/parking lots 

2. Discussed radios – getting quotes on new digital radios 

3. Discussion about assembly for students to know which exit door they are to use during an 

evacuation at transition times 

4. Mr. Brown asked about the state police K9 dogs again – state police are booked as of now 

5. Mr. Prosceno discussed the removal of snow  

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:40 


